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IR.014/2020 

        20 March 2020 

 

Re: Notification on Cancellation of Holidays on April 13-15, 2020 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Pursuant to the resolution of the Cabinet on March 17, 2020 to postpone the annual public holidays on 
April 13-15, 2020, in order to limit the spread of the coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19). 

Accordingly, T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) has considered that it 
is deemed appropriate to amend the Company’s holidays for year 2020 by canceling the holidays on 
April 13-15, 2020, corresponding to the Songkran festival, and the substituting holidays will be 
determined later in due time. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

                                                                                   Sincerely yours, 

                                 
                 (Mr. Tradsin Chongussayakul) 
                         Managing Director  
                T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited 
 
 
 
 
 


